
From: Saraswat Colony <saraswatcolony@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Sep 19, 2022 at 10:11 AM 
Subject: Revised Geasibility Report of M/s Verite 
To: Saraswat Colony <saraswatcolony@gmail.com> 
 
 

All Members 
 
Further to our email sending you therewith the Feasibility Reports of the 4 PMCs, 
please find the report of M/s Verite attached herewith. Some pages in the earlier 
report were missing which have been incorporated in the attached Feasibility Report. 
 
Thanking you 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
K R Bajekal 
Hon Secretary 
The Saraswat Suburban CHS Ltd 
10/4, Saraswat Colony 
Santacruz West 
MUMBAI 400054 
 
CLICK HERE FOR REVISED REPORT 

http://saraswatcolony.org.in/Redevelopment/Verite19Sep22.pdf
http://saraswatcolony.org.in/Redevelopment/Verite19Sep22.pdf

